
Fort Belvoir Career Fair April 20, 2016 
 

 

DLA Recruiters attended the Fort Belvoir Career Fair on April 20, 2016.   The fair 

was open to active and retired military members, veterans, wounded warriors, 

reservists, DoD civilians, and military spouses.  The recruiters provided job 

seekers with information on the career opportunities and benefits of working for 

the DLA. 

  
 

 

 

 


